

THE GLENN L. MARTIN COMPANY

BALTIMORE 3. MARYLAND

August 25, 1954

Lt. William E. Thornton Technical Services Laboratory 3206th Support Wing (Test) Eglin Air Force Base, Florida

Dear Lt. Thornton:

We enjoyed hearing from you on August 18th and appreciate the interest that prompted you to accept our offer of employment. We look forward to personally welcoming you to our company on the 1st of November and wish you the best of luck in the remaining period of your service career.

If we can be of further assistance to you, please feel free to contact us.

Yours very truly,

THE GLENN L. MARTIN COMPANY

J. J. Krajovic

Technical Employment Office

JJK:bfs